
 

 

Carl Sargeant AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Communities and Children  

13 June 2017 

Dear Cabinet Secretary  

Thank you for agreeing to attend the Committee meeting on Thursday 20 July from 09.30 

– 11.00. 

The main purpose of the session is to undertake general scrutiny of the areas in your 

portfolio that fall within the Committee’s remit. The Committee would specifically welcome 

the opportunity to discuss the following:  

 The Welsh Government’s response to the UN Committee on the Rights of the 

Child’s Concluding Observations; 

 The Child Poverty Strategy; 

 The new approach to building resilient communities;  

 The work of the Ministerial Advisory Group on Improving Outcomes for Looked 

After Children; 

 The development of the Childcare Offer for Wales; and 

 Updates to recommendations made by the Committee during the Fifth Assembly. 

We look forward to receiving your paper including the information outlined above by 

Thursday 6th July.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 


